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Foreword 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
First of all, thank you all so much for your donations for Red Nose Day. Overall we raised a magnificent £600 
so well done everyone!  
 
This week, representatives from our school council have been chosen to appear in a promotional film 
(organised by Staffordshire County Council) regarding the Queens Platinum Jubilee. The video will be sent 
to us and as soon as we receive it, we will post it on our website! We are all very excited to see our school 
council in this film! 
 
Year 5 visited Chase Terrace Academy to watch a performance of ‘Matilda’. It was an amazing performance 
and all the children thoroughly enjoyed it! 
 
Year 2 had a wonderful day at the Sea Life Centre and the staff there commented on what wonderfully 
behaved and polite children we have at Fulfen. I am so proud of all our children. It is wonderful to hear such 
lovely comments! 
 
Finally, I cannot wait to see the Easter bonnet parade tomorrow that Preschool and Reception are taking 
part in! We have had an amazing response to our Easter Egg Appeal. A big thanks to everyone who has 
kindly donated. The Food Bank will collect the Easter Eggs this week and distribute to children of families 
who are in need. 

 
Have a lovely Easter break everyone! 
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Covid Update 
Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or mild cough, who are otherwise well, 
can continue to attend their education or childcare setting. 
 

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and where 
possible avoid contact with other people. They can go back to education or childcare setting when they no 
longer have a high temperature and they are well enough. 
 

If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and where 
possible avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day, they took the test. The risk of passing 
the infection on to others is much lower after 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature. 

 

Alfie Harris, Noah Doherty,  
Lily Vale, Edward Glazier, Everyone in 

2D! 
Ava Grantham, Elliot Gibson Collins, 

Arthur Corfield, Eva Bartlett, 
Brandon Hickman, Sienna Darnley, 
Harry Jarvis, Roxie Prince, William 
Trickett,  Chloe Burley, Lydia Pucci, 

All of 5D! Ava Dutton and the whole 
class! Josie Clark, Fran Ewer,  

Fliss Broadfield, Samuel Rock, 
Violette Holwell, Freddie Yeates, Leo 

Ritchie, Ginny Keogh 
Leo Jones, Charlie Adams-Clarke, 

Florence Allcutt, William Kershaw, 
Emilee Hall-Williams & Olivia Odejimi 

Entire of 3G 

Grace McGeown and the whole 
class 

Archie Waterhouse and Freya 
Plimmer  

Carson Tranter and Willow 
Hems-Fish 

Annabelle Styche, Aidan 
Williams 

Jacob Rose and Tommy Jennings  

Harrison Fisher & Fleur Paget 

whole class 

Freddie Hems-Fish 

Arlo Ridley-Dash 

 
Chloe Warner, Penelope Harrington, 

Tommy Derry, Edward Shortman, 
Thomas Heming, Skyler Cockayne 
Mason Capewell, Holly Newman 

Isabelle and Lawson, 
Joseph Talbot, Jacob Gilbert, Chloe 

Hackitt 
Nathan Wright, Evie Fernyhough 

Elijah Hurd, Sophie Drayton  
Amelia Glazier, Sam Kilgallen, Harry 

Saunders, Bella Cockayne, Henry 
Hopley, Izzy Bynt, Lacey Higgins, 

Tommy Fiddler 
Casey Tonks, Isla Williams, Alliyah 
Shippey, Katie L, Pippa Madeley 

Bobby Knowles 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/fever-in-children/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sponsored Walk to raise funds for Defibrillator! 
On Saturday 26th March, Rachel Dingle and Annie Rhodes, parents of children at Fulfen Primary School 
organised a sponsored walk to raise funds for a public defibrillator at Fulfen Primary School. On the day, 
34 children took part in the 4 mile walk around Chasewater each with a parent/guardian. The sun was 
certainly shining and all of the children had a fabulous day! They were joined by the Express and Star and a 
defib mascot!  
 
They all enjoyed ice lollies half way round which were kindly donated and at the end of the walk, the 
children received a medal, certificate, drink and a bag of goodies! 
 
In total, the children that day raised £1901 in sponsorship donations, which is incredible! All children will 
be receiving a headed letter from the charity AED DONATE congratulating them on their achievement. 
  
We are hoping to hold a school raffle in the near future with some fabulous raffle prizes! 
We have also received some local business sponsors such as: CIGNO, Lollipops Children’s Wear, Robinson’s 
Butchers, Burntwood Scouts, INVOKE gymnastics and SITESCAPES Tree Services Ltd. 
 
Well done to all the children from Fulfen who took part in the walk: 
Emilie Rhodes, Evie Vale, Sarayah Dingle, Bodhi Dingle, Lenny Geens, Oscar James, Cory Fleming, Romany 
Meszaros, Ava Grantham, Harrison Delamont, Millie Delamont, Louis Lovatt, Bodhi King, Jacob Crutchley, 
Joel Crutchley, Harrison Upton, Jaymes Kershaw, Johnny Nolan, Sophia Millington, Florence Watson, Jesse 
Watson, Oliver Jackson, Oliver Meredith, Sky Webster, Isabelle Kendrick, Cameron Jenkins, Anna Busby, 
Delilah Rose. 

                          

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 25th April Year 6 Parent Residential Meeting 
Wednesday 27th April Year 5 Parent Residential Meeting 

Tuesday 3rd May Young Voices 
Thursday 5th May Class Photos 

Wednesday 25th May Queens Jubilee Picnic. 

 


